
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 Dear Sen. Roegner: 

  

 Would you please consider voting yes for SB 104. I host Airbnb guests in my home which is quite 
near the Cuyahoga Valley National Park. It helps my income and it enables me to travel, and I 
think it has been a rewarding experience for my guests. Thank you! 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Barbara Rosene 


